
CROPTHORNE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR 

TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 

 

Cropthorne Parish Council is able to consider 

filling by co-option a casual vacancy for a 

Councillor at its next public meeting on 4th  July 

2022. 

 

Those who are interested in serving the 

community in this way and want to become a 

candidate for co-option should obtain an 

application form for candidacy or further 

information from the Clerk 01386 552233 or 

clerk@cropthorneparishcouncil.co.uk   

 

  Completed application forms should be 

returned to the clerk.  Please contact the clerk 

for postal address. 
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